TO: Waunakee Administration and Board of Education
FROM: Michelle McGlynn, CTE Coordinator

DATE: April 1, 2024

SUBJECT:  Kohler Engine Donation

| am pleased to inform you that Kohler Engines has selected Waunakee High School to receive a donation of
twelve “12" PA-CH270-3152 Horizontal Command Pro Engines to be used in our Tech Ed & Engineering course,
Small Engines. These engines are used, but priced at over $500 each in new condition. This donation
program was established a decade ago in an effort to increase students’ interests in careers as engineers and
small engine technicians. Kohler's donations included both gas and diesel engines. These engines will be used
in coursework at high schools, technical schools and universities designed to provide hands-on experience
while building small-engine knowledge. Coursework will focus on assembly and disassembly, components,
torque values, engineering processes, the general functioning of combustion engines, and more,

Shipping is the responsibility of the recipient, and Tech Incentive Grant funding will be used to pay for the

nominal shipping costs associated with the donation. Students in our Small Engines program will begin using
this donation next fall.
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